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 Electronic Throttle Position Indicator (P/N 17814A3)
Because of low volumes and inability to obtain quality
components, the electronic TPI (P/N 17814A3) is no
longer available. If a TPI fails, it will be necessary to
purchase a new digital Electronic Control Unit (ECU)
which uses an internal TPI. Part numbers for the digi-
tal ECU’s are as follows.

2.4 litre 11350A40

2.5 litre 11350A49

These parts will not automatically supercede through
parts distribution, so please distribute this information
to all parts department and service department staff.


